Dear Canfield Classmate:



50 years have passed and it's time to celebrate the anniversary of our graduation! We hope you've been thinking about making plans to attend. Here are the highlights.

- Friday, August 30 a get-together at Davidson's Tavern in Cornersburg (free, drinks on your own)
- Saturday, August 31 a sit-down dinner at Waypoint 4180 in Canfield (\$75)

We have a arranged a room block at the Courtyard by Marriott, which is in walking distance of Waypoint. If you plan to make reservations, please do so before July 31. Remember that the fair is in town that weekend so the sooner you make your plans, the better.

We want the Saturday night dinner to be a comfortable affair. So please feel free to dress as you wish. That means wear your usual relaxed duds or your fancy dress attire – whatever you wish!

You can make your reservation and read about all plans on our website:

www.canfieldclassof1974.com

To register, pay in one of two ways:

- 1. Go to our website and use your credit card to pay for the \$75 fee (please note that a convenience fee is added to the cost -- canfieldclassof1974.com/payment-page)
- 2. Or mail a check for \$75 for each reservation to:

Canfield Class of 1974 Sherry Williams Milligan 156 La Tierra Ct. Pagosa Springs, CO 81147

If you have any questions about paying, please write to sherry_milligan@msn.com or call 817-939-3996.

Scholarships:

We want as many classmates as possible to be able to attend. If you find that the \$75 fee is beyond your budget, check out our scholarship program on the website:

canfieldclassof1974.com/payment-page

If you have not received any emails from the reunion committee, that means we do not have your email address. If you have one, please send it to **sherry_milligan@msn.com** so that we may send you updates in that way. This will be the only mailed notification you'll receive.

Hope to see you there!

Sherry Milligan (sherry_milligan@msn.com)
Pat Kemerer (pat.kem01@yahoo.com)